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WOLVERINE 

STRONG!!!



Quick Meeting Housekeeping With Ms. Pink
● Please Mute your Phones
● Please Ask All Questions After the Presentation
● NOTE: This PLC  Meeting will be recorded. Clips of videos and 

photos will be posted on our school website.



Dr. Torian Easterling
“ The Young Doctors Project”

Youth Non-Profit

info@youngdocs.org



Changing the Narrative : 
Investing in Youth through the Art of Medicine

Torian Easterling MD, MPH
November 30th 2023



Who are the “Young 
Doctors?”
The Young Doctors Program is a 
multipronged, mentoring and education 
pipeline to health careers. 
The purpose is to increase African 
American representation in the field of 
medicine- via science and health 
knowledge, exposure to leading clinicians 
and experts of color in health careers

Start as early in the 9th grade. 
Remain in the program for 4 
years.



Young 
Doctors as an 
answer

Young Doctors DC

Improving Health in Communities 
of Color

YDP collaborates with community and faith-based 
organizations to offer health education and 
resources to address health inequities. 

Achieving Excellence in Education YDP provides comprehensive multi-tier mentoring, 
academic support, and scholarships. 

Creating Pipeline to Medicine 
YDP focuses on Black males interested in 
becoming doctors and has worked for a decade to 
establish a pipeline that places Black boys in 
medical school and doctoral programs. 



Summer Academy 
●The young doctors:

● reside on the campus.

● take rigorous health classes taught 
by Howard University medical and 
doctoral students. 

● Shadow health professionals at 
Howard University Hospital and 
across other healthcare sites in 
Washington, DC. 

● Work collaboratively with Summer 
Health Professions Education 
Program to establish health 
education opportunities. 



Saturday Academy
●The young doctors:

● attend Saturday 
Academy during the 
academic year. 

● continue their health 
education throughout the 
year. 

● receive academic 
support. 

● Take advantage vast 
enrichment 
opportunities. 



Community Health
The “young doctors:”

• Provide education and 
outreach in 
neighborhoods with 
longstanding 
inequities, including 
their own. 

• Conduct blood 
pressure screenings

• Provide health 
messaging on 
COVID-19 and 
vaccines.  



Impact





SCHOOL NEWS 







PLC RAFFLE





PLC OCTOBER 2023 RAFFLE DRAWING!!! 

NOVEMBER 2023 PLC RAFFLE 
(wheelofnames.com)

https://wheelofnames.com/
https://wheelofnames.com/


     OUR NEXT PLC MEETING WILL BE 
VIRTUAL DECEMBER 21ST, 2023 AT 
6PM. WE WILL HAVE A SPECIAL 
GUEST SPEAKER AND OUR PLC 
HOLIDAY RAFFLE WITH 2 $25 
WINNERS AND 2 $50 WINNERS. 
CHECK YOUR EMAIL NEXT WEEK 
FOR THE RAFFLE FLYER.



                        The Parent Leadership Council (PLC) is thrilled to announce our fundraising campaign! 
Our goal is to provide college essentials to a minimum of 10 deserving scholars upon their 

graduation, as well as establish ongoing funds to support families and scholars in need, & facilitate 
exciting parent activities. We are counting on your generous support, as no donation is

too small! 
You can easily contribute by using Zelle: Simply send your donation to kfernandez@thewcs.org and 

remember to write "PLC Donation" in the Memo line. We wholeheartedly welcome all donations and 
are incredibly grateful for your participation in this exciting endeavor!



 POSITIVE VIBES WITH MS. PINK





PLC TAKE WHAT YOU NEED TABLE 
In these hard times, we know that families are in need. We are a tight knit community 
and we want you to know that you are not Alone. Please feel free to help yourself to 
any other items on the table and know that your PLC sends it with love. If you need 
help Reach out to us at: plc@thewcs.org.



 CREDITS: This presentation template was 
created by Slidesgo, including icons by Flaticon, 
and infographics & images by Freepik 

Do you have any questions?

PLEASE REACH OUT TO US IF YOU HAVE ANY 
QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS AT: PLC@THEWCS.ORG 

& MS. PINK AT MPINK@THEWCS.ORG

Thanks!

Please keep this slide for attribution

http://bit.ly/2Tynxth
http://bit.ly/2TyoMsr
http://bit.ly/2TtBDfr
mailto:PLC@THEWCS.ORG

